Your Ref: NSCB04/1
NSCW50/1
NSCS071/1

Ms Wendy Beggs
Directorate of Legal Services
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST

BT2 8DQ

Our Ref: BPC-0149-12
Date: 22™ February 2012
Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Adam Strain

| refer to your letter dated 15" February 2012 in which you asked for clarification
regarding my letter dated 30™ January 2012 Ref: BPC-0117-12.

| advise that the Inquiry requires confirmation as to whether any practice presently
exists at RBHSC for monitoring, anaesthetic set-up and drug administration.

| look forward to receiving the requested information by 29" February 2012.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry
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